Subject: Package removals from EPEL
Posted by nux on Wed, 05 Nov 2014 09:54:09 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello,

As announced in https://lists.fedoraproject.org/pipermail/epel-announce/2014
-November/000032.html there might be quite a significant package removal from EPEL, possibly
causing dependency problems for nux-dextop as well.

If that happens and you notice it, then please post in the appropriate forum and I'll try to adopt
these packages so things will still go smoothly.

Thanks )
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